ANNUAL REPORT FROM THE NORWEGIAN-KOREAN FRIENDSHIP ASSOCIATION 2012.
The period from the General Assembly 31. August 2011 to the General Assembly 
18. September 2012
There are about 400 members in the Association in August 2012.
BOARD MEETINGS.  There have been 6 Board meetings. Topics have been: planning for various meetings for the members, like the “Doing Business with Korea”-meeting, the social events at Miso Café, end other events. Important topics are the preliminary plans for the coming seasons.
ACTIVITIES
1. 14. September 2011. Doing Business with Korea. Meeting
The program was: Introductory remarks by Ambassador Lee and lectures by Mr. Inhong, Yoo, who is the Director of Korea Trade-Investment Promotion Agency in Stockholm, by Mr. Steinar Haugberg, former Regional Manager of Asia at the Norwegian Trade Council and by Mr. Bjørn Bjørnsen, Director and Commercial Councellor at Innovation Norway, Seoul.
The lectures were met with great interest by the around 40 members who were present. All the lectures can be found on the website of the Friendship Aassociation.
After the meeting there was a buffet reception with Korean food, donated by the Ambassador.
Venue: Møllhausenbygget. The premises of Metier Academy. 
2. 26. January and 2. February. Social events at Miso café.
Korean food in very nice surroundings, prepared by Meena Lee and Daniel, her son. The food was great, and all the participants were happy with these two very pleasant social evenings. The general response was that this should become an annual tradition.
3. Some planned events had to be cancelled
The family day in March in cooperation with Oslo Taekwondo Club did not have enough people signed up.
The picnics in June and August were stopped by this summer’s rain.

4. New Facebook Page
The Association has created a group page on Facebook. Please join us at www.facebook.com/norskkoreansk
5. Contact with the members. 
The Board has mailed two letters to all members with information about the topics which have been discussed by the Board, one in December 2011 and one in July 2012. Good response was received from several members.
FINANCES.
The Norwegian-Korean Friendship Association is an organization with no membership fee. Consequently, there is not much to inform about when finances are concerned. However, the Association was given a start capital from the former Norwegian Korean Forum in 2009. The only expenses have been for the website, and to small gifts for instance to lecturers at the meetings. 

Bank account 1st January 2012, amounts to NOK 19 777,40
The Board of the Norwegian-Korean Friendship Association 
September 2012 

